
S T O R I E S  F R O M

Our Residents 'kick-started' the Christmas party season here in College View Nursing Home. Pictured here 
are some of our Residents enjoying the Sing-Song with Laura.

Sing-Song
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We had a very special birthday celebration in College 
View Nursing Home - the wonderful Frank McNally 
celebrated his 80th birthday. Frank and the gang here 
had a great day here celebrating with lots of cake and 
presents. As you can see from the photos - Frank is a 
very popular man with all the cards he received. 

Frank's Birthday

Another special birthday celebration in College View 
Nursing Home. This time Margaret Peggy Hastings 
celebrated her birthday in style and she said she was 
"spoilt rotten" with all the cards, presents, cake and 
family members visiting. Peggy had a great birthday 
and made loads of new special memories. Happy 
Birthday from all here in College View Nursing Home!!

Peggy's Birthday
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Our College View Nursing Home Residents sure know how to party. And that is what they did at the Residents 
Christmas Party held on Tuesday December 21st. It was a wonderful day that was thoroughly enjoyed by all. 
Billy provided the brilliant music and had all out on the floor dancing. A big thank you to all our staff & 
Residents for making Christmas Party 2021 a wonderful occasion where more special memories were made!!

Resident's Christmas Party



IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451
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Homemade Lanterns

Our College View Nursing Home Bakers were in full swing again this week. Our Residents have loads of 
expertise in baking and this week's recipe was for ‘chocolate trees’ and the verdict from the ‘tasters’ was that 
they were simply delicious.

Resident Bakers


